
Dear committee members: 
 
This is a dangerous bill to consider and I am asking that strong consideration be given to voting this bill 
down. 
 
Holding someone accountable for criminal actions after having a weapon STOLEN, regardless of whether 
a weapon has a gun lock (easy to defeat) on it or not is frankly ludicrous. 
 
What is being considered is turning regular law abiding citizens into criminals after someone has 
STOLEN a weapon. The thought process behind this type of bill is astounding to any rational human. 
 
Regards 
 
Dan Beebe  
 

 


